2019-20 HIGH SCHOOL COURSE SELECTION

To plan for the 2019-2020 school year, 8th-11th grade students are selecting course
requests. The initial class requests help to determine next year's schedule.

» Parents can log in to PowerSchool and view students’ selections by clicking on
“Class Registration,” under Navigation, on the left-hand side.

» Students should list the equivalent of 7-8 credits and a couple of alternate course
requests. If a student requests a study hall, it would take the place of one of the credits.

» A few class options are not available on PowerSchool, such as work experience, student
assistant, or youth apprentice. If a student would like to request these options or another
option that’'s not listed on PowerSchool, they can either email Mrs. Claas at
victoria.claas@cfsdwi.org or submit the Google survey that was emailed to 8th-11th
grade students.

» Please see https:/lwww.cf.k12.wi.us/schools/middle-high/curriculum.cfm to help
select courses.

Please make any course requests or changes prior to Monday, April 1st.
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